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Dear Parent /Carer, 

I am writing to you with regards to the arrangements for the start of the new term in September and to update you 
with the Inset days for 2024/2025. 

Monday September 2nd and Tuesday September 3rd 2024 will be inset days for the school.  

Wednesday 4th September will see the school open for Year 7 and Year 11 only. 

Years 8,9 and 10 will start term on Thursday 5th September. 

A summary of the whole year INSET days are is in the table below: - 

Date Activity 
Monday 2nd September 2024 INSET Day 
Tuesday 3rd September 2024 INSET Day 
Wednesday 4th September 2024 Year 7 and Year 11 only to start school 
Thursday 5th September 2024 Years 8,9 and 10 to start school 
Friday 25th October 2024 INSET Day 
Friday 31st January 2025 INSET Day 
Monday 10th March 2025 INSET Day 
Monday 21st July 2025 INSET Day 

 

The school holiday dates for 2023/2024 are as follows: - 

Autumn Term 
Starts: Monday 2 September 2024 
Half term: Monday 28 October 2024 to Friday 1 November 2024 
Ends: Friday 20 December 2024 
Spring Term 
Starts: Monday 6 January 2025 
Half term: Monday 24 February 2024 to Friday 28 February 2025 
Ends: Friday 11 April 2025 
Summer Term 
Starts: Monday 28 April 2025 
Half term: Monday 26 May 2025 to Friday 30 May 2025 
Ends: Monday 21 July 2025 
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We will continue with face to face parents’ evenings this year. They will be from 3.30pm until 6.30pm. The dates are: 
- 

Date Parents evening 
Year 7 27th March 2025 
Year 8 6th March 2025 
Year 9 and Options Evening 28th November 2024 
Year 10 23rd January 2025  
Year 11 10th October 2024 

 

As always please check the website for regular updates and announcements to do with the life of the school. 

Have a great summer and we look forward to welcoming all back in September. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr D B Thomas 

Headteacher 

 


